INDIAN SCHOOL AL BURAIMI

CIRCULAR

Dear Parent, PC - 03/2024-2025

Greetings of the Day! 08/05/2024
Kindly be informed that,

On 9" May we will have a bagless day.

On a bagless day students come to school to participate in activities / competitions.

On a bagless day student may bring their school bags. However, they need not to bring books.
For grade IX & X additional classes (stay back) will be there tomorrow. You are requested to
make arrangements for lunch and pick the students by 5.10 p.m.

On 11t May, school is organizing house wise mime competition in the school premises. You
are cordially invited for the event. You are requested to be seated by 5.20 p.m.

Event will start at 5.30 p.m

Students those who are taking part in mime competition should report to school on 11" May by
4.15p.m

Parents are requested to pick the students from the school by 7.00 p.m.

With warm regards

Principal / {0 g ( 20 ‘,;r
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